THE JOURNAL OF SOUTHERN HISTORY

RICE UNIVERSITY
HOUSTON |, TEXAS

20 June 1963

Professor James W. Silver
Department of History
University of Mississippi
University, Mississippil

Dear Mr. Silver:

We have for review a copy of
Two Roads to Sumter by William and
Bruce Catton and would like to have
you review it for the Journal. The
review, to run no more than 500
words, will be due on September 10,
A post card is enclosed for your re-
ply; if you agree to review the booK,
we shall send it to you promptly.

Sincerely,
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J
Philip F. Detweiler
Managing Editor




